
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

12th April 2018 
Dear Parents and Carers 

As we endeavour to keep our children safe online, we want to draw your attention to a memo sent from the 
Education Authority. Below are a number of apps, regularly accessed by children using mobile devices. 
Although they may appear to be harmless, further investigation shows that may be hidden layers to the apps. 
There is potential for online abuse, bullying and anonymous contact, all at the touch of a button.  
 
We would encourage you to continue to monitor your child/children’s use of the internet and have regular e-
safety conversations at home. We will continue to deliver this message through our PDMU and Preventative 
Curriculum work in school.  (A colour version of this letter is available on our school website) 
 

Yours sincerely 

___________________    __________________  
B Niblock     D McAlister 
Designated Teacher for Child Protection  ICT Co-ordinator 

 


